
Message from the Principal 

During Term 3 we have had some staff join us at Pine View PS. Welcome to the following new staff: 

 

 Jen Oversby - Deputy Principal. Ms Oversby will have the Education Support Program portfolio.  

 Sandy Clancy - Library and Administration Support Officer (Tuesday - Friday) 

 Mark Oakley - Gardener (Tuesday and Thursday) 

 

Congratulations and best wishes to our wonderful Kindy Teacher, Chelsea Brooks who is getting married next Friday!  All the 

very best Chelsea, we look forward to seeing the photos. 

 

Congratulations to Mr Clayton Bird for being chosen to produce Physical Education curriculum materials for the Education  

Department.  

 

Enrolments for 2022 

We are currently taking enrolments for Kindy to Year 6  and for our Education Support Program (the building is nearly 

complete)  for 2022. Application to Enrol forms are available on our website or by contacting the office.  

 

Communication with Parents 

We are in the process of updating our website and are aiming to include photos of our school events. All parent  

communication is  via SkoolBag. We are currently working on having the Qkr app available to parents. This app will enable 

parents to make payments to the school and complete permission forms online. We will send out instructions once this is 

installed.   

53 Regency Ave 

Baldivis WA 6171 

Pineview.PS@education.wa.edu.au 

9523 3940 

 

Absentees & Late Notes 

Absentees can be lodged via Skoolbag, emailing pineview.ps@education.wa.edu.au, calling the 

office on 9523 3940 or you can send us a text message on 0427 923 052.  

Please include your child’s full name and the reason for the absence.  

Parking 

There has been a few instances in which the front carpark has been used as a ‘kiss and drop’. For our students safety please 

ensure that you are only parking in the marked bays and that students are only entering and exiting the car when it is parked 

in a carpark bay.  

Camp Australia 

If your child attends before and after school care at Pine View Primary School, please remember to arrange vacation care for 
the holidays. Camp Australia runs a Rocketeers Holiday Program at Tuart Rise Primary School. 

Pine View Primary School does not offer vacation care. Please visit our website for further information.  

Issue 6 



 

Assemblies 

TERM 4: 

Wednesday, 27/10 Assembly—Combined Kindy groups 
 
Wednesday, 17/11 Assembly—Combined Leaders 
 
Wednesday, 8/12 Book Awards Assembly & 
 End of Year Concert 9am 
 

 

 
Merit Certificate Winners 
Congratulations to our Merit Certificate winners: 
 
 B3: Cara  Jakob 
 O1: Isabelle  Thomas 
 O3: Lucas  
 G1: Isabelle Noah  Aysha  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 22/9 Good standing reward 

Friday, 24/9 Last Day Term 3 

Monday, 11/10 School Development Day 

Tuesday, 12/10 Students return to school 

Friday, 15/10   Athletics Carnival Year 3 –6 all day, K - 2 will join after recess.  

Monday, 1/11 P&C Crazy hair / Sock day 

Monday, 6/12 Swimming commences 

Thursday, 16/12 Last day Term 4 

Friday, 17/12 School Development Day 

 

West Oz Wildlife Incursion 

Thanks to West Oz Wildlife for an amazing incursion earlier 

this term.  Our students loved meeting the native animals 

and learning about their care and habitat.  What a wonderful experience 

for our children to have a hands on experience with these animals. 

2021 School Fees 

Thank you to all the families who have already paid 

the $50 per student school fees to Pine View PS. 

These fees are used to add value to your child’s    

education by enabling us to purchase extra resources 

to assist in all areas of learning. For those who have 

not yet paid the school fees, payments may be made 

by: 

Bank Transfer:  

Commonwealth Bank    

BSB: 066-040    ACC: 1990 5827  

(Please include your child’s name and room number 

in the reference box). 

Eftpos either over the phone, or in the front office,  

OR 

In cash at the front office 

 

Pine View is now a Containers for Change School! 

 

Pine View Primary has become a Containers for Change school with 

the delivery of our new blue bins. Bring in your recyclable cans and bottles, which will help us to raise money to build a school 

vegie garden. Look for the 10c mark on your container’s label, then bring them into 

school and pop them into one of our blue bins (located in G Block and O Block). Once 

our bins are full, they’ll be collected and 

processed by our friends at Baldivis Community Recycling – then we can start 

collecting all over again.  

 

So don’t feed the fill – be a container saver for your school community! 


